
From: Peck, Larry W (DFW)
To: Sterner, Matthew (DAHP)
Cc: Wood, Lisa A (DFW); Carr, Gina (DFW)
Subject: RE: DNS 16-066: ROCKY FORD CREEK FOOT BRIDGE REPLACEMENTS - Grant County
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2016 8:15:30 AM

Thanks Matthew and I will make sure we follow up with the appropriate resource survey(s).  Larry
 Peck
 

From: Sterner, Matthew (DAHP) 
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 3:22 PM
To: Peck, Larry W (DFW)
Cc: Kelly, Katherine M (DFW); Guy.Moura@colvilletribes.com; randya@spokanetribe.com;
 johnson@yakama.com; Kate Valdez <kate@Yakama.com> (kate@Yakama.com)
Subject: RE: DNS 16-066: ROCKY FORD CREEK FOOT BRIDGE REPLACEMENTS - Grant County
 
Mr. Peck,
 
I have reviewed your SEPA checklist and agree with your conclusion as stated in Question 13 that a
 cultural resources survey should be conducted for the project. I have attached a letter to that effect.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Matthew
 
Matthew Sterner, M.A.
Transportation Archaeologist
Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation
1110 S. Capitol Way, Suite 30
Olympia, WA  98501
360.586.3082 (voice)
360.280.7563 (cell)
**please be advised that all activity associated with this email account is subject to Public Records Act disclosure**
 

From: Kaehler, Gretchen (DAHP) 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 3:21 PM
To: Sterner, Matthew (DAHP)
Subject: FW: DNS 16-066: ROCKY FORD CREEK FOOT BRIDGE REPLACEMENTS - Grant County
 
 
 

From: SEPADesk2 (DFW) 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:41 PM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: DNS 16-066: ROCKY FORD CREEK FOOT BRIDGE REPLACEMENTS - Grant County
 
The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife has prepared the attached DNS in accordance with
 the State Environmental Policy Act regulation. This DNS is being circulated for review by all agencies
 with jurisdiction.  
 
We appreciate your review of the proposal and return of comments no later than 5:00 pm on

mailto:/O=WA.GOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PECK, LARRY (DFW)3C1
mailto:Matthew.Sterner@DAHP.WA.GOV
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mailto:Gina.Carr@dfw.wa.gov


 November 15, 2016.  This proposal will not be acted upon before that time
 
Lisa Wood
SEPA Responsible Official and HPA Appeals Coordinator
Habitat Program - Protection Division - Regulatory Services
WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE
600 Capitol Way N | Olympia, WA  98501
p (360) 902-2260 | f (360) 902-2946
Lisa.Wood@dfw.wa.gov
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